
DWD Fender Replacement 04/09/2025

City Manager/Port Director

$ 45,500

The fenders on the Deep Water Dock (DWD) protect the dock’s structure by absorbing the shock during docking operations to secure 
safe landings for vessels.  A misplaced piling from the original construction was cut off rather than removed.  One of the fenders on 
the DWD was damaged on the inside berth due to repeated contact with this misplaced piling at low tide.  If this fender goes 
unrepaired, it would mean no usage of the inside berth or access for vessels to utilize the crane, on the DWD.  Contracting Alaska 
Industrial Services, LLC, through single source procurement, is necessary for this repair as it requires specialized and familiar 
knowledge of the DWD, underwater cutting, mobile crane operations, and structural fastening.  Included with the total amount 
allocated is a 15% contingency for any unanticipated costs.
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